Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be attending a digital skills training workshop, conducted
by the SG Digital Office (SDO).

The Secondary 2 cohort will be participating in the workshop that will cover important topics such as
cybersecurity, smart phone usage, communication apps, and social media apps. The knowledge and skills
acquired by the students will then be shared and put into practice with senior citizens at various activity centres.
This initiative aims to bridge the digital divide and empower senior citizens to use technology effectively and
safely.

The schedule is as follows:

Classes: Secondary 2 students

Date:
e Tuesday, 2 May 2023 (204 — 206) excluding CL and HCL students
e Wednesday, 3 May 2023 (201 — 203) excluding HCL students

Time: 3.00 pm to 4.30 pm
Venue: School

For enquiries, please contact us at Tel: 6443 6848 or email Ms Rohasliza (SH/NE & VIA)
(rohasliza_rohmadon@schools.gov.sg) and Ms Lorraine Ng (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg)

Thank you for supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.

Yours faithfully

Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE



